
Los Angeles County Public Works and the Cities of Glendale and La Cañada Flintridge are 
excited to announce a new planning initiative along Foothill Boulevard, between 
Lowell Avenue and Oak Grove Drive.

We want to hear from you as we explore active transportation improvements along the corridor, 
including new and upgraded bike lanes, safer pedestrian access, bus stop enhancements, and 
new street trees and landscaping.

Please join us for a walk audit in the La Crescenta-Montrose community to provide feedback on 
the walking experience along Foothill Boulevard!

The walk audit will be limited to one mile round trip. Los Angeles County will provide safety 
vests for greater visibility during the walk audits.

Foothill Boulevard 
Active Transportation Plan Walk Audit #2

La Crescenta-Montrose Community
Saturday, October 29, 2022, 9 -11 a.m.

RSVP at https://tinyurl.com/vhew7bdk

Due to limited capacity, please RSVP at https://tinyurl.com/vhew7bdk

Meeting location to be shared upon RSVP. Learn more about the project at our project website: 
https://tinyurl.com/ms4xzwtm


